TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

PERMANENT MUNICIPAL BUILDING COMMITTEE

Chairman Gary Schneider

October 23, 2023

Ledyard Town Council:

It is the consensus of the Permanent Municipal Building Committee that the project assigned to
renovate the Town’s Gallup Hill School and Ledyard Middle School is complete.

The Committee does understand there may be outstanding issues with the Contractor, State
reimbursement and the condition of the gym floor at the Ledyard Middle School. The
Committee feels that these issues are outside the charge of the Committee which was to renovate
both schools for use by the Board of Education.

The Committee is available to provide assistance working through these issues if so assigned by
the Town Council.

Regards,
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Gary J Schneider
Chair
Permanent Municipal Building Committee



